
 

 

Dentistry 19 Ltd - COVID-19 Notice 

In light of the escalation of the covid-19 pandemic and the phase we’re now approaching, we have 

had to make the very difficult decision to close the Practice. this has meant placing all but one of our 

team on furlough. We are also taking the following pro-active steps to play our part in reducing the 

risk of further spreading the Coronavirus:  

• The practice is closed to regular dental care  

• We will be providing urgent emergency care only. Should you have a genuine dental 

emergency, please ring the practice as usual on 01279 722701 where you will be directed to 

the emergency number.  

• We will be cancelling all existing appointments and rebooking as soon as the situation 

allows. 

• If you have a minor dental problem and simply need advice, please see here first and if you 

then still require further advice, email on info@dentistry19.co.uk 

 

We urge you to follow government advice with respect to covid-19 and STAY AT HOME. that is the 

best chance we have of beating this and emerging safely once it’s all over.  

Anyone who has a temperature and/or a continuous cough or has been in self-isolation with 

someone who has the above symptoms should not attend the practice and should either call 111 or 

our emergency number and we can signpost you to dental services that are set up to safely care for 

you.  

Thank you for playing your part and being socially responsible for the sake of all.  

Please take care during this crisis and we look forward to seeing you all when it is once again safe to 

do so.  
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